

Peak District Local Access Forum

On: Thursday 8th December 2016

At: Aldern House, Board Room

Agenda

Start: 10:00 am

1. Apologies	
2. Minutes from the last meeting, 22 nd September	
3. Matters arising	
4. Accessible Peak District *	David Chapman, Sue Smith and Accessible Derbyshire
5. Peak District NPA Structure Review & Funding Issues *	Sarah Fowler & Simon Malcolm
6. Access update	Sue Smith John Thompson
7. PDNPA Transport Design Guide (presentation)	Tim Nicholson
8. Derbyshire CC RoWIP Update *	Gill Millward
9. Green Lanes update *	Sue Smith
10. Members' feedback including: Peak Horsepower AGM – Charlotte State of Nature Report – Jon Stewart / Henry Regional Chairs meeting – Chris Page NPMP review – John Thompson	
11. Any Other Business	
12. Date and venue of next meeting Thursday 9 March, 22 June, 21 September and 7 December	

* background papers available

Meeting Close and Lunch @ 1pm